MEMORANDUM
To: Tim Luke W
From: L. Glen Saxton
RE: WATER DISTRICT 13T - BANCROFT-LUND

Date: October 17, 1995

The department has designated Water District 13T as the
number for the Bancroft-Lund Area. There are a number of follow-
up matters we probably should do to be sure the district is ready
to elect a watermaster next spring. The matters include the
following:

S Correspond with the Advisory Board Members (board
members) and advise them of what needs to be done for the
election next spring. Items could include advising ugsof any
owner changes from the list of water users we now ha e.
Determine a potential watermaster, secretary/treasurer etc.

2 Send a copy of the Interlocutory Order which designated
the number of the district as 13T to the Advisory Board Members
and to Eastern Region.

3. Advise Jim Johnson of the 13T number designation so he
can update various department maps, etc.

Note that the advisory board member and their addresses are
noted on Norm’s August 9, 1995 correspondence in the file.

The file needs to be returned to Sharla in the vault.




